From: Kate Henry

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:14

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: 2021/2446/P re: basement floor 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley
Road NW3 7AJ

Please log as an objection to 2021/2446/P

Thank you

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

flin]ELs]

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: ian fiertag I

Sent: 04 July 2021 13:07

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@ camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Gio Spinella <Gio.Spinella@camden.gov.uk>; Henry Newman <Henry.Newman@camden.gov.uk>; Andrew
Parkinson <Andrew.Parkinson@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2021/2446/P re: basement floor 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley Road NW3 7A)

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Henry
| wish to object to the development of the basement of the Cascades.

| understand that when the flats were built they were refused basement use for vehicles - if that is true
how can Camden agree to it being used as a warehouse depot with vehicles obviously coming and going
constantly.

Presumably the lorries delivering the goods would have to go up Cricklewood Lane and then turn right
down Platts lane to Briardale Gardens then down Briardale Gardens and turn left on the Finchley Road to
reach the Cascades. The vehicles cannot just drive down Platts Lane to the Finchley Road and turn right
because there is no right turn and even if it was allowed, they would be on the wrong side of the road This
development would make Briardale a complete nightmare and the pollution levels would rise.

Regards
lan Fiertag



